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Understanding the Sustainability literacy and knowledge of our community is crucial for further 
planning of sustainability initiatives within the community. 
 
In the final quarter of 2023, Taylor’s Community and People & Culture Department conducted a 
survey to gauge our staffs’ and students’ sustainability literacy and knowledge. Valuable insights, 
various thoughts, ideas, and experiences related to sustainability have been obtained via the 
survey. 
 
The following insights were gathered through the survey: 
 

No. Questionnaire 
1 How familiar is the campus community towards the term Sustainability – Environment, 

Social, Governance? 
2 The campus community’s opinion on whether the institution maintains high ethical 

standards in its operations and decision-making processes. 
3 The campus community’s opinion on whether the institution’s commitment towards 

social responsibility is genuine. 
4 Sustainability topics that are of importance to the campus community. 
5 The opinion of the campus community on whether sustainability has an impact on the 

way we learn in the future. 
6 The opinion of the campus community on whether sustainability has an impact on the 

way we work in the future. 
7 The opinion of the campus community on the importance of incorporating sustainability 

in an education institution. 
8 How eager is the campus community to learn more about the institution’s Sustainability 

initiatives. 
9 How eager is the campus community to participate or be involved in the institution’s 

sustainability related initiatives. 
10 The opinion of the campus community on sustainability efforts that they wish to see on 

campus. 
11 The campus community’s thoughts, aspirations and suggestions for a sustainable 

learning environment. 
 
 
Since this is the inaugural Sustainable Literacy and Knowledge Survey, the aim is to gather 
insights and learn from existing sustainability assessments. The intention is to use this initial 
survey as a reference point and improve upon it for future editions of sustainability assessments. 
 
More than a thousand people, including students and staff, responded to the survey and a sizable 
portion of our community is familiar with the term Sustainability. They are more than willing to 
participate and contribute in every effort related to Sustainability on campus. 


